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July 26, 2016 

 

 
Via IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

RE: Surrender of International 214 Authorization  
File No. ITC-214-19970311-00142 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Zone USA, Inc. (“Zone USA”) hereby surrenders the above-referenced international 
Section 214 authorization, effective as of the date of this letter.  Zone USA has never offered any 
international telecommunications services under this authorization and does not anticipate doing 
so in the future.  Accordingly, Zone USA does not need to retain the authorization under File No. 
ITC-214-19970311-00142.  Enclosed is a declaration from a company officer attesting to these 
facts. 

 
Should you have questions regarding this submission, please contact the undersigned. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Cheng-yi Liu 
 
Counsel for Zone USA, Inc.  

 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Adrienne McNeil (FCC) 
 



DECLARATION

I, Eamon P.M. Egan, President of Zone USA, Inc., hereby declare under penalty of

perjury that I have reviewed the foregoing letter and, to the best of my knowledge and belief, all

of the information contained therein is true and correct.

July 26,2016

4
K.AA^,v-

Eamon P.M. Egan
President
Zone USA, Inc.


